
 
 

 
 

We are excited to host Ketterlinus Elementary 
for our Chick-fil-A Mobile Spirit Night Friday 

September 9th, 2022, from 5pm-8pm 
at our US1 location! 

 
 

Mobile Options for Mobile Spirit Nights:  
Delivery, Curbside, Drive Thru, Carryout 

Mobile Dine In 

 
Ketterlinus will receive a percentage of 

all mobile sales between the hours of 5pm-8pm! 
 

 

 
St. Augustine 

1752 US HWY1 South, 

St. Augustine, FL 32084 


